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27/10/2024

MRS Valerie Valerie Taylor
41 Lauderdale Ave / 41 Lauderdale Ave Lauderdale Avenue ST
Fairlight NSW 2094

RE: DA2024/1216 - Gourlay Avenue BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

I object most strongly to this proposed development. The detrimental effect it will have on the
surrounding above water area pales to the destructive influence this proposed jetty will have
on the precious and very diverse marine life this small bay supports. From the shallow sea
grass to the deeper sand rocks and permanent mooring blocks there is a rich population of
life rarely found so close to human habitation. To destroy this marine sanctuary in the name of
progress would be a crime against nature and the well being of every living creature who
relies on this bay for survivle. I strongly object to this destructive construction being forced
upon the life both above water and below.
Yours sincerely, Valerie Taylor AM




